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DCR Recreational Advisory: Lowell Memorial Park  
  

WHAT:          Beginning Monday, April 29, 2024, and continuing through Sunday, September 1, 
2024, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Lowell 
Memorial Park in the City of Cambridge to accommodate a $1.2 million 
landscape rehabilitation project that will improve accessibility, preserve historic 
landscape character, and to add public amenities such as benches, lighting, and 
signage. DCR, in partnership with the City of Cambridge and the MBTA will 
close sidewalks on Fresh Pond Parkway (eastbound) and Mount Auburn Street 
(westbound), as well as the #71 and #73 MBTA bus stop on Mt Auburn Street 
(westbound). The park will be closed for the duration of the work and pedestrian 
detours will be clearly marked. For specific project information, view the project 
webpage and for questions, please reach out to mass.parks@mass.gov.   

  
WHERE:        Lowell Memorial Park in the City of Cambridge  
  
  
WHEN:          Monday, April 29, 2024 – Sunday, September 1, 2024  
                     
   

###  
 

mailto:Brenna.Galvin@Mass.Gov
https://www.mass.gov/doc/lowell-memorial-park-final-design-presentation-3202024/download
mailto:mass.parks@mass.gov

